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This is an absolutely ludicrous idea. Mail in voting works for everyone and has for as 

long as I can remember voting in Oregon, over 25 years now. There can not possibly 

be a good reason to regress and have in-person voting be the standard method for 

conducting an election other than trying to suppress votes. I can only imagine voting 

participation would drop drastically if this measure were to pass, but unfortunately 

that is probably the intent. Please for the sake of a free and fair democracy do not 

consider putting this on the ballot.  


